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I oppose this legislation. 

 

In principle, I oppose ceding the authority to ban items or raise revenue without a 

vote of the people or a vote by elected officials and giving it to unelected officials or 

government agencies. This furthers a precedent of creating obstacles to hold officials 

accountable for their actions, and furthers a lack of transparency and oversight to the 

detriment of the electorate. 

 

Please do not further consolidate power away from the voters and into the hands of 

the powerful few. Thank you. 


